
Our Ref: 10994797 

Contact Officer: 

Contact Phone: 

5 May 2020 

Mr John Skinner 

Head of Regulation 

Ausgrid 

GPO Box 4009  

Sydney NSW 2001  

Dear Mr Skinner 

Re: Request for extension of time to submit cost pass through application 

I refer to your letter of 24 March 2020, requesting an extension of time for Ausgrid to submit 
a natural disaster cost pass through application to the Australian Energy Regulator (AER) in 
relation to the 2019-20 New South Wales storms.  

I am pleased to advise you that the AER has approved an extension under clause 6.6.1(k) of 
the National Electricity Rules, to allow any relevant pass through applications to be 
submitted no later than 1 August 2020.  

Please contact                                 , Senior Analyst on  , should you wish to 
discuss further or if you have any queries in relation to the cost pass through application or 
process.  

Yours sincerely 

Sebastian Roberts 
General Manager 
Gas and Transmission Branch 

Sent by email on: 05.05.2020 


